
Cabbage is one of Georgia’s 
cool-weather crops! 

Farmers plant it in fall or 
late winter, and it’s ready 

to harvest in about 70 to 90 
days. That’s just a few 

months! Cabbage is 
crunchy, packed with 
vitamins, and used in 

yummy foods like 
coleslaw, stir-fry, and 

soups. Some even call it a 
super veggie!

CABBAGE
 FACTS

Cabbage is one of Georgia’s 
cool-weather crops! 

Farmers plant it in fall or 
late winter, and it’s ready 

to harvest in about 70 to 90 
days. That’s just a few 

months! Cabbage is 
crunchy, packed with 
vitamins, and used in 

yummy foods like 
coleslaw, stir-fry, and 

soups. Some even call it a 
super veggie!

CABBAGE
 FACTS

Cabbage is one of Georgia’s 
cool-weather crops! 

Farmers plant it in fall or 
late winter, and it’s ready 

to harvest in about 70 to 90 
days. That’s just a few 

months! Cabbage is 
crunchy, packed with 
vitamins, and used in 

yummy foods like 
coleslaw, stir-fry, and 

soups. Some even call it a 
super veggie!

CABBAGE
 FACTS

Cabbage is one of Georgia’s 
cool-weather crops! 

Farmers plant it in fall or 
late winter, and it’s ready 

to harvest in about 70 to 90 
days. That’s just a few 

months! Cabbage is 
crunchy, packed with 
vitamins, and used in 

yummy foods like 
coleslaw, stir-fry, and 

soups. Some even call it a 
super veggie!

CABBAGE
 FACTS




